
Would you like to support our learners to develop a love of reading? 

If so, we need your help!

We would like to create a group of volunteers to support children across the school with 

their reading. Reading opens up a whole wide world of information to a child and is 

an essential life skill that they will need as they progress through Primary school 

and beyond. We want all our children to develop a love of reading and feel comfortable 

with books. Please note, you may not be working within your child’s year group.

If you are able to help and feel as passionately as we do about reading, please complete 

the form below. We will then contact you to complete a DBS check.

https://forms.gle/6Gw59Po7ekkpdgaE9

Training will be provided on Wednesday 4th October at 9am and 3:30pm. Please contact the 

office on reception@wildmoorheath.org.uk to request one of these sessions. If you are 

unable to attend on this date, please email Mrs Dalton on year2@wildmoorheath.org.uk. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the Wildmoor volunteer team!
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